Mr. John Smith,
Bartech Group,
257, Park Avenue South,
New York, NY 12345-6789.

Dear Mr. Smith,

Mr. David Black, who is working in your company and who is a friend of my brother gave me to understand that your company has an opening for a mid-level Chemical Engineer.

My background comprises 10 years experience in chemical engineering and in my current position as Chemical Engineer with Prime Chemicals, I am responsible for maintaining and building the organization’s exhaustive knowledge of catalysts and catalytic technology and to lead a team of technical experts in resolving complicated technical issues, assisting in new product technology development, etc.

I also have proficiency in the use of industrial chemical analyses besides having effective communication skills with good presentation skills.

Thank you and looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

P. Richard

Enclosures: Resume and photograph

 

